COVID-19 COORDINATED INFORMATION UPDATE
for the Bella Coola Valley - August 14, 2020

The various leaderships within Nuxalk territory are
working together for the safety of all residents

Wear a mask in public

Practice social distancing (min. 6 feet)

Limit your interactions with others

Do not visit elders

Wash your hands frequently

Watch for announcements regarding COVID-19 and note your last destination

If you feel sick, stay home and call 811

Do not have gatherings larger than 50 people

Nuxalk leaders should self-isolate when they return from travel outside of the community. Lead by example

A message from Stataltmc
Nuxalk Ancestral Goverment Respect, honour and prayers to those working to keep us healthy.

e As of August 17, the Information Checkpoint has been deactivated

e The EOC wishes to thank all staff involved with the checkpoint for the past 5
months; this was not an easy position and we appreciate their commitment to
keeping the entire Valley safe

e The EOC is now focused on emergency preparedness in the case of a second wave
Locals returning from travel are expected to follow guidelines including: wear a mask, social
distance, avoid public spaces and self-monitor for symptoms

e Bella Coola Valley Tourism is assisting the EOC in implementing safety plans and COVID-19
protocols for all visitors

A f h e [f a COVID-19 case is found in the Valley tourism will immediately close
message _mm the *  Please continue to respect all COVID-19 protocols and safety plans
Nuxalk Nation EOC e |fyou have concerns please call the EOC - 250 799 5959 or email eocinfo.nuxalk@gmail.com

e  The CCRD Regional EQC continues to provide response support throughout the Central Coast,
including Denny Island, Bella Bella/Heiltsuk Nation, Ocean Falls and Rivers Inlet/Wuikinuxv Nation,
Bella Coola Valley/Nuxalk Nation. Please check the CCRD website: ccrd.ca for regular updates and
Central Coast announcements.

REGIONAL DISTRICT BC's Restart Plan is available on the CCRD website. CCRD's restart service changes will be posted
That we may be good paopie together on our website in due course. Businesses please refer to the CCRD website for important resources
and contacts for your restart plan.

A message from the Central BC Transit has announced that masks must now ?:e worn on al_l their transit services.
) i *  The Bella Coola Legal Advocacy Program can assist with questions on the Canada Emergency
Coast Reglonal District Response Benefit and more. Contact Anne Fletcher at 250-982-2110.
*  Questions? Contact the CCRD Regional EOC at 250-799-5291 or info@ccrd.ca or visit www.ccrd.ca
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VCH has no updates to provide at this time

A message from Vancouver
Coastal Health




